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Term 1 Core Value:  Community 
School Rule:  Be a good listener 

Respectful Relationships Focus:  Listen when someone is talking, don’t interrupt 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Short Newsletter 
As communicated in the week 1 newsletter this year, I will be writing a ‘short’ version of the newsletter in weeks 
3, 5, 7 & 9. It will basically be some important dates and links to documents if needed. 
 
‘Joey in the Jar’- our new reward system 
This week we launched a new reward system across the school which is a combination and rebranding of the 
‘white cards’ and ‘reasons to smile’ systems. 
 
At the parent information evening on Monday, teachers will explain the system as part of our behaviour 
management program- PBL. 

 
Upcoming events and dates 

 Monday 19th February - Parent information evening. 
There are 2 sessions in each class so that you can attend more than one class 6.30-7pm, 7-7.30pm. Please 
come to hear from your child’s teacher about classroom expectations and curriculum. 

 Wednesday 21st February - whole school assembly at 2.40pm in the parish hall. 

 Tuesday 27th February - Year 3 boys visit St Paul’s Manly. 

 Wednesday 28th February - Northern Beaches Catholic Schools representative swimming carnival at 
Warringah Aquatic Centre. 

 Friday 2nd March - P&F welcome to parents evening.  ALL 
parents welcome. Please see the flyer under P&F news later 
in the newsletter. 

 Wednesday 7th March - whole school assembly at 2.40pm in 
the parish hall. 

 Wednesday 14th March - Term 1 P&F meeting @ 7pm. More 
details soon. 

 Monday 19th March - Feast of St Joseph.  School liturgy 

 Tuesday 20th March - Open Day for enrolments 2019. Spread 
the word! 

 
Warm regards 

 
Virginia Outred  
Principal 
 
School Communication 
Link:  School Website, Calendar and Term Dates 
Link: St Joseph’s School App 

Link:  Qkr App payments, canteen orders 

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/dsp-default.cfm?loadref=185
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/187/p/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/186/p/
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Religious Education News 
 
Yesterday we celebrated Ash Wednesday. We have now entered into the Liturgical season of Lent. Lent reflects 
the 40 days Jesus spent in the desert fasting and praying. I have attached a Family Lent Calendar to our newsletter 
today. Practical family ideas can also be found at Walking The Way Diocesan page. Each family has also received a 
Project Compassion box for your home. 
 
Parish Connect Groups 
From next Wednesday 21st February I will be holding a Connect Group in the hall from 9:15-10:45am. This group 
will meet for a six-week period every Wednesday during Lent. It is a time to come together and share our story, a 
time to ‘witness’.  If you are interested in coming also please follow this link. 
https://goo.gl/forms/La6EXQDDQU51lOG23  
 
Cathy Gualtieri ~ REC 
 
Café Time – watch this space for when Café Time starts again. 
 
Catherine Gualtieri 
Religious Education Coordinator 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN to view click here 
 
ALPHA AT THE LAKES website link here 
 

 

http://sh1.sendinblue.com/7rcwvtp7vsc.html?t=1518135327
https://goo.gl/forms/La6EXQDDQU51lOG23
http://www.bulletin.lakesparish.org.au/
https://sites.google.com/a/lakesparish.org.au/alpha/
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P&F News 
 
School Fair Committee 
The School Fair is rapidly approaching - please hold the date; 
Saturday 27th October.  We are very lucky to have Sam Mancell 
managing this event but she is in need of help so we are asking for 
one volunteer from each year group to join the School Fair 
planning committee. If you would like to help us, please contact 
me (pageinoz@gmail.com) or Sam  (sam@exhibitionco.com.au).  
 
The first committee meeting will be on Thursday 8th March at 
6.30pm.  We have created a short survey for parents to give 
feedback on what you want from your P&F. 
Link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehCVvLlAE150XgUw
iJjbKx7CYuR25XDeb5gGIQYycYM1uNAA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Mark Page – P&F President 
 
 
 
 
 
 

High School & Diocese Notices 
 

  
 

mailto:pageinoz@gmail.com
mailto:sam@exhibitionco.com.au
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehCVvLlAE150XgUwiJjbKx7CYuR25XDeb5gGIQYycYM1uNAA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehCVvLlAE150XgUwiJjbKx7CYuR25XDeb5gGIQYycYM1uNAA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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High School Notices 

 

 

St Paul’s Catholic College Manly, will be 
holding their 2018 Open Evening on 

Wednesday 28 February 2018, 4:00pm-
7:00pm.  All welcome. 

 
The evening will provide an opportunity for 
families to learn more about St Paul’s while 
enjoying a guided tour of the College.  Hear 
from our Principal Chris Browne, meet staff 

and students, observe demonstration 
classes, science experiments, practical 

demonstrations and music performances 
before sharing in a complimentary 

 
BBQ hosted by our dynamic and supportive 

P&F. 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 

Community, Respect, Compassion, Stewardship 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
108 Ocean Street Narrabeen NSW 2101 

Office: 9913 3766       Fax: 02 9970 7626 
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